
1

Carrie Finson

From: School Newsletters <mail@flocknote.com>
Sent: Thursday, November 21, 2024 4:30 PM
To: Carrie Finson
Subject: St. Joseph School December 2024 Monthly Mess
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Knightly News from 

the Principal 
 

Dear Parents, 

  

As we enter this season of Advent, let me 

reflect with you on the great meaning of 

this season and its impact on the mission of 

our school.  Pope Francis reminds us that, 

“If fear makes you lie on the ground, the 

Lord invites you to get up; if negativity 

pushes you to look down, Jesus invites us to 

turn our gaze to heaven, from where He will 

come. Because we are not children of fear, 

but children of God.” It is so easy to see 

distress in our communities and nation, 

especially during this holy time of year, 

where it can become a vivid distraction. 
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The Holy Father continues that, “Then we 

welcome the invitation of the Gospel, the 

invitation so often repeated that we stand 

up, to get up.”  He adds, “From where? 

From the sofas of life: from the comfort that 

makes you lazy, from the mundanity that 

makes you sick inside, from the self-pity 

that darkens. Stand up, let us look up to the 

sky.”  These are sobering words, yet they 

inspire within us the same resiliency that we 

teach our children on a daily basis. We are 

not mired in our own issues, doubts and 

weaknesses, but rather, we look up and out 

to our neighbors on the street, and see how 

in giving of ourselves, we are indeed 

redeemed.  

 

We are blessed by the many students who 

are working hard on their service hours for 

this year, and have one who has already 

exceeded the requirement by leaps and 

bounds. I am humbled by their witness. Our 

students are working hard on the upcoming 

plays in December. I know they are excited 

for you to see the fruits of their efforts. 

Personally, I can’t wait! 

 

Have a most blessed Thanksgiving and 

Advent season. You and your children are a 

blessing to our parish, our city of Lincoln 

and to our diocese, and to me, personally. I 

am, as always, 

 

Yours in Christ, 

 

Kevin Naumann, Principal  
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Today, after Mass we had our first service award given. Service Awards are given out to 

students in 5-8th Grade. 5th-6th grade students need a minimum of 30hrs and 7th-8th 

need a minimum of 40hrs to receive the award. 
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BIST Tip: 

Gateway 

Behavior #2 

  

As mentioned last time, a gateway behavior “opens the 

gates” to negative thoughts, words or actions.  After 

children know what gateway behaviors are, it’s helpful 

to talk about how it feels to others and ways to 

overcome them.  Involving the child helps them take 

ownership and reduces the punitive feeling.  You might 

say, “If I use a gateway behavior with you, how do you 

feel?” “When I see you use a gateway behavior, how can 

I help you?” Using a code name like “GB" may be 

enough when they occur.  If these behaviors continue 

maybe help your child with a tally system and work 

toward less frequency.  In any case, “closing the gates” 

on gateway behaviors makes for a more positive outlook 

for your child as well as everyone around. 
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Lunch and Recess Volunteers 
  

  

  
  

    

  

  

Lunchroom (all grades) 

 

Kinder, 1st, & 2nd Recess 

 

3rd & 4th Recess  

  

5th & 6th Recess 

 

7th & 8th Recess  
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Calendar Changes – Days 

Off School 
  

Dennis Uniform Closed 
You may have heard that Dennis Uniform 

has officially closed abruptly. We are aware 

of this issue and are working in conjunction 

with other Catholic schools in Lincoln to 
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Please note that we have two dates that 

have recently changed on the school 

calendar: 

 December 9 – NO SCHOOL Holy 

Day of Obligation (Diocesan 

change) 

 February 18 – NO SCHOOL (Date 

chosen by faculty for Bishop’s Day 

Off) – granted as a gift from Walk 

for Christ. 

Thank you for planning accordingly. 
  

Earn Cash 

for Our School 

 with BoxTops! 
Together, we can 

make a BIG difference! 

 

For over 25 years, BoxTops for Education 

has given families an easy way to earn for 

schools with products they already buy. 

Today, you can find thousands of 

participating products throughout the 

store — and all you need is the BoxTops 

app. 

 

Online Shoppers  

can earn with BoxTops too! 

Whether you order groceries for delivery 

or pickup, shop through your store’s app, 

or request an email receipt at checkout, 

you can earn for your school no matter 

where you shop. 

 

SEE PRODUCTS & LEARN MORE  

ABOUT BOX TOPS APP AT BTFE.COM. 

explore our future options for uniform 

supply. In the meantime, if you are in need 

of uniform clothing, feel free to visit our 

used uniform supply on any school day. 

Also, if you have an outstanding order with 

Dennis, we recommend you call your bank 

or credit card company to ask for a 

refund.  If you are interested in helping us 

discern which company might work best for 

St. Joe’s, please email sr.mary-

angela@cdolinc. Thank you! 
  

Monthly School Rosary 
As a means of praying for the needs of our 

students and school families, St. Joseph 

School will be offering a monthly school 

rosary this year. Parents are welcome to 

join us as you are able. The dates and times 

are listed on the finalized school calendar 

posted on our website, with our next one 

being  December 12th at 2:50 pm! (We 

moved this from December 9th.)  Times 

alternate between 10:30 am and 2:50 pm so 

different classes can join. Classes will 

participate as they are available, so be 

aware that some classes may be absent on a 

given month. May our Blessed Mother 

intercede for us and lead us closer to her 

Son, Jesus! 
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Play Dates with School 

Pets! 
Our school Guinea Pigs, Leroy (brown) 

and Jasper (black) love to be held! They 

are available to be taken home Friday 

after school and brought back Monday 

morning. If your child(ren) would like to 

adopt Leroy and Jasper (together) for a 

weekend send in a letter with your child, 

email the office staff, or give us a call at 

402-489-0341 and we will put you on our 

list!  

  

 

  

  
  

    

  

  

SCRIP Pizza Party Contest 
 
  

 

  

  
 

  

 

  

    

  

  

SCRIP is kicking off the Christmas season with a fun contest. 

We are trying to increase the use of SCRIP by our school 

families. SCRIP costs you NOTHING, yet benefits our school 

and church in so many ways such as tuition assistance for our 

kids at St. Joe’s, Pius scholarships, and the student event 

fund.  

 

SCRIP is gift cards from national and local retailers and 

restaurants. These companies help SCRIP raise money by 
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selling gift cards to us at a discount. When members of St. 

Joe’s purchase the gift cards they pay face value and redeem 

them for face value. SCRIP keeps the difference as revenue.  

 

For three weeks (12/2/2024 to 12/20/2024), SCRIP sales 

will be tracked according to amount of sales per classroom. 

A sale will be added to the respective student’s classroom 

and that of any siblings(s). At the end of the six weeks, the 

classroom with the most sales (dollar amount) will get a Pizza 

Party.  

 

How many ways can YOU use SCRIP? For gas? Groceries? 

Dinner out?  Use SCRIP to buy those Christmas gifts! Or what 

about a gift card for everyone on your Christmas list? THE 

POSSIBILITIES ARE ENDLESS! Help yourself and help your 

school and church at the same time! 

 

Text Kate with any questions 314-1416. Contactless pickup 

available!! 
 

DOWNLOAD THE ORDER FORM! 
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Pastor:  
   Fr. Michael G. McCabe 

Assistant Pastor:  
   Fr. Louden Redinger  

  

Principal:  
   Kevin Naumann 

Assistant Principal:  
   Sr. Mary Angela, C.K. 

 

  

  
 

  

 

  

    

  

  
1940 S. 77th Street, Lincoln, NE 68506 

Phone: 402-483-2288          stjosephlnk.or 
 

  

  
 

  

 

  

  

  
 

Sent by Emily Klein 
 

    Reply  
  

  

  

  

Direct replies to this email can only be seen by admins. Click the blue Reply button above to leave a public comment.  
Email me when people reply to this note 
 
To ensure that these emails land in your inbox and do not go into spam, please add mail@flocknote.com to your email 
address book or safe senders list.  
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CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Diocese of Lincoln Email System. Do not click links or open attachments unless 
you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

 


